Q & A: Lift Station #11 Upgrade Project

In Spring 2016 the City is anticipating that construction will begin on the Lift Station #11 Upgrade Project.
The following questions and answers are intended to provide an overview of the project.

What is the project?

Work under this project includes upgrades to sanitary Lift Station #11 in order to provide more
efficient operation of the pumping system. This will include addition of variable frequency drives and
expanded pump capacity. This will allow the system flows to be better managed thereby smoothing
out the delivery of sewage to the treatment plant.

Where is the project?

Lift Station #11 is located on Spit Road adjacent to Home Depot.

When is the construction work going to take place?

Construction is anticipated in begin in mid March 2016 as we are awaiting on the arrival of a new
pump and controls from Sweden.

What is the cost of the project?

The approved budget in the 2016 Capital Plan is $575,000.

Who has been involved in developing the plans?

RPF 766 for Design Services was awarded to RB Engineering Ltd. and McElhanney Consulting
Services Ltd.

Who will be constructing the work?

The construction contract, Tender 15-48, was publically tendered and awarded to Ridgeline
Mechanical Ltd.

How will traffic be managed during construction?

Traffic management during construction will be the responsibility of the contractor doing the work. It is
anticipated that the construction activities will be limited to the site.
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For more information visit www.campbellriver.ca or contact the Project Team at:

E-mail: capitalprojects@campbellriver.ca Phone: 250.286.5700
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